
www.sa intpaulschoolcranston.org  

  

 

ST. PAUL SCHOOL NEWS 

  

 With only seven weeks left of 

school (last day Friday, June 17), 

we have several events planned in 

the weeks ahead. Please make sure 

you circle on your calendar any 

graduation dates and or times your 

child may have an event coming up 

during that time. 

 

With it being Teacher 

Appreciation Week the week of 

May 2 (National Teacher's Day 

on Tuesday, 5/2), I would like to 

thank our wonderful faculty & staff 

for all that they do for our students 

at St. Paul School. I can't express 

my gratitude enough for all that our 

teachers and teacher assistants do 

and how well they work together 

on behalf of their students. 

 

Please be on the lookout for 

information going home in regards 

to our Spring Walk-A-Thon 

which is scheduled for Friday, 

May 27 at Fay Field from 11:00-

1:00. This is our last major 

fundraiser event of the year that we 

hold. We had a Fall Walk-A-Thon 

as well last October that raised 

much needed funds for both student 

scholarships and gym supplies.  

 
  

Principal’s News 

 To any families who applied for 

financial aid with factsmgt.com for the 

2022-2023 school year, we should be 

hearing within the next few weeks on 

whether you received any financial 

assistance. Wait until you hear from us, 

we'll be contacting you by email. 

 

Once again, I have included a schedule 

of events to be forthcoming in the 

weeks and month ahead. Please take 

notice of both the Pre-K 3 & 4 yr. old 

program and Kindergarten Ceremonies. 

  

Walk-A-Thon--Friday, 5/27 

(Fay Field from 11:00-1:00 pm) 

 

Memorial Day--Monday, 5/30 

(No School) 

 

Grade 8 Final Exams begin--Tuesday, 

5/31 

(Schedule of exams will be sent home 

in late May) 

 

Middle School Field Trip--Tuesday, 

6/7 

( New Bedford Whaling Museum ) 

 

Class of 2022 Graduation--Thursday, 

6/9 @ 5:30--St. Paul Church 

(More information coming later) 

 

Grade 6 & 7 Final Exams begin--

Friday, 6/10 

(Schedule of exams will be sent home 

in early June) 

 

After-School Care--ends on Friday, 

6/10 

 

  

John F.  Corry,  Pr incipa l  

Apr i l  29,  2022  

   

 

Continued Principal 

News… 
 

  

Pre-K 3 & 4 Program 

Ceremony--Tuesday, 6/14 

 

The closing ceremony for the Pre-

K 3 & 4 yr. old program will be 

on Tuesday, June 14 at 9:30 am 

in the schoolyard out back. We 

will make sure that chairs are kept 

3 feet apart from one another 

(families can get closer obviously 

if they wish too) as still 

recommended by RIDOH.  If it 

rains, we will hold the ceremony 

in the school auditorium. Children 

will be dismissed after ceremony 

with their parents.   

 

Kindergarten Ceremony--

Wednesday, 6/15 

 

The closing ceremony for 

Kindergarten will be on 

Wednesday, June 15 at 9:30 in 

the schoolyard out back too. 

Chairs will be kept similar to Pre-

K ceremony as well as dismissal 

after ceremony. As with the Pre-K 

3 & 4 yr. old program, if it rains, 

we will hold the ceremony in the 

school auditorium.  

 

Field Day/Picnic Lunch--

Thursday, 6/16 

(Fay Field--11:00-1:00) 

 

Last Day of School--Friday, 

6/17 

(Early Dismissal @ 11:30) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



  
   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
  


